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28 August 2011

To: UN GC Local Network
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Sir / Madam,

I am pleased to confirm that Emirates Integrated Telecommunications Company “du”
supports the ten principles of the Global Compact in respect to human rights, labour

rights, the protection of the environment and anti-corruption.

However, our reporting submission was due on May 5, 2011, and the status is ‘non-
communicating’. With this communication, we assure that we will publish COP in

October and we are requesting a 90 day extension on the COP deadline.

We would like to have your support in order to fulfil with our commitment.
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__~Tuma Jasim Bourisly
Vice President, Corporate Communications
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